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General Data Protection Regulation GDPR 
NHS Track and Trace Use Privacy Notice for Families 

As children are beginning to return to school, we continue working hard to ensure the 
safety and wellbeing of all our children, staff and families. We have put measures in 
place within our school but we are very much aware our responsibilities continue 
outside the school gates.  

A key part of the Government’s measures to manage coronavirus is the use of the 
NHS Track and Trace scheme. As with all schools, we hold a lot of data and we may, 
on occasions, need to share some of the data we hold on request from a member of 
the NHS Track and Trace team.  

As a school, we will share the requested data as part of our obligation to support the 
Government’s strategy. This means it is likely we will be asked to provide contact 
details if a case of coronavirus is either confirmed or suspected in our school.  

We will be sharing this information on the basis of Public Duty. If we are required to 
share any health details, we will do this as it is necessary for the public interest. 

Please be assured we will keep a record of any information we share. 

If you have any questions, please do contact the school office. 

NHS Track and Trace and the Law 

Details on the use of the Track and Trace app, including what happens to the data 
collected, can be found at this dedicated website: 

https://covid19.nhs.uk/ 

Please note: this notice should be read alongside our other GDPR 
and Data Protection notices available from our website. 
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